
Dear community members,

Smile4U is open and available to answer all your dental questions and is still able to provide a
broad, but restricted, range of dental health services.

We continue to work hard to ensure the dentist is one of the safest places you can be outside of
your home.

To help ensure your and our teams safety we ask that:

● Only essential people attend appointments and wear a mask too and from the surgery.

● Abide by the additional in practice hygiene measures implemented as directed by our
staff.

● Call to reschedule your appointment if you have any Covid-19 symptoms and seek
appropriate medical advise.

● Call to reschedule if you are a close contact of a known or suspected case of Covid-19
and seek appropriate medical advise.

We welcome any questions via phone, email or our social media pages. Wishing all Victorians
strength and safety through this difficult time.

Best regards,

Dr Dan and the Smile4U team


